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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Ami Evans 

ami.evans@state.nm.us 

(575)640-5981 
 

Valley Drive/ Avenida de Mesilla Intersection Project LC00160 

Public Information Meeting  

Las Cruces, NM 
 

Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with AUI INC. (Contractor) want 

the City of Las Cruces to know the department values your opinion.  

 

Purpose: 

To provide specific project information regarding construction, project 

specifications, and will answer questions regarding the timeline of the project. 

We want this project to meet your needs and provide the safest route to your 

destination. The public is encouraged to ask questions and provide comments 

and to address any concerns they may have as it relates to this project.  
 

When: 

6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 

Tuesday September 17, 2019 
 

Where: 

Thomas Branigan Memorial Library 

Roadrunner Room 

200 E Picacho Ave 

Las Cruces, New Mexico 88001 

 

ADA: To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) related accommodations for this meeting, contact Ami 

Evans, Public Information Officer, NMDOT – District One at (575) 640-5981 at least two days before the 

meeting.  
 

### 

 

For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project Manager at (575)525-

7313, ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us, or www.valleydrive.net Media questions can be addressed to Ami Evans at 

ami.evans@state.nm.us. 
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